
WELCOME TO SEASON 

 2022 

 

Welcome to season 

This event is proudly sponsored by Canberra Aqua Park And with thanks to this year’s sponsors: 

Saturday 5 March 2022 

1pm to 4pm 

Canberra Aqua Park (Black Mountain Peninsula, Garryowen Dr, Acton ACT) 

Our 2022 Magpies Junior Football Club welcome to season event will be held at Black Mountain 

Peninsula in the Canberra Aqua Park area. You don’t have to have a splash to enjoy all the fun which 

includes: 

• The club will provide a free BBQ throughout the event but please feel free to pack your own 

picnic. 

• We will bring down a couple of footy’s for kids wanting to have a kick. 

• Club merchandise will be available for purchase (old stock with limited styles and sizes – new 

merchandise campaign advertised shortly). 

• Representatives from the club will be on hand to help answer questions on the upcoming 

season or assist with registration.  

• Discounted entry (50%) to the Canberra Aqua Park is being provided – a huge sponsorship to 

the club.  Tickets are only $20 per person for guaranteed fun.  

o Please arrive 30 minutes before your session to check in and attend the compulsory 

safety briefing, which will commence 10 minutes before the session 

o All participants must be able to swim.  

o A lifejacket will be provided for your session and is a requirement to attend our Aqua 

Park.  

o Minimum age is 5 years old. Kids under 10 years old must be accompanied on the 

inflatables by a paying adult (over 18). 1 adult to 4 kids maximum.  


